
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 4, 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 

 

The Saint Francis of Assisi lunch program starts next week for Pre-K – grade 8. Many of you 

have already sent money for the lunch program and we would like to remind everyone that it is 

on a pre-pay basis. You have received information from our food service director, along with the 

September menu. Lunches are $2.75 each, which includes milk. If your child brings a lunch and 

wishes to purchase milk, it is $.50. Friday is still pizza day and additional slices are $1.50 each. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Connie Daly 

 

 

 

 


